
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: October 27, 2020  

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 
Since our memo last week, we have had no additional cases of COVID-19 at The Legacy at North 
Augusta. We are also pleased to report; the four residents who tested positive are still doing 
well. This week we will once again test all team members and test all residents for the virus. This 
will be our standard procedure until we have no active cases for two weeks. We will conduct the 
tests on Wednesday. Nursing staff will test residents in their apartment. We will notify any 
residents immediately if we receive a positive result. We will also notify their family or Power of 
Attorney. Once we contact family, we will release a memo to the entire community. If a team 
member tests positive, we will notify them immediately and they will begin a two-week 
quarantine.  
 
With the election next week, I wanted to ensure everyone that all residents have the 
opportunity to vote. Many requested mail in ballots and have already voted. If a resident needs 
assistance with a mail in ballot, please contact Melisa Shuler.  
 
I remain grateful for the full cooperation of residents, families and The Legacy team as we 
navigate the COVID-19 pandemic. I believe we are on a good trajectory to contain COVID-19 at 
The Legacy and begin the reopening process again.  
 
As a reminder, all updates are found online at 
https://www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward.  
 

https://www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward

